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Galloway, NJ - Enroll now for summer sessions starting in May and June at Stockton 
University. Taking summer courses is a way for students to save money, graduate sooner or to 
lighten their course loads during the fall and spring semesters. 
 
A total of 288 courses, 150 of them totally online, will be offered at the Galloway main campus, 
at the Carnegie Center in Atlantic City, and at the Manahawkin, Hammonton and Woodbine 
instructional sites. Summer classes are open to students enrolled in degree programs, non-
matriculated students and students currently enrolled at other institutions. 

Students can save more than $300 for each four-credit undergraduate course, and can take 
three classes for the price of two, if one course is at one of Stockton’s instructional sites.  
 
Among the new courses this summer is “Forgotten Crafts,” which will be offered at Anne Azeez 
Hall at the Sam Azeez Museum of Woodbine Heritage in Cape May County. Judith Vogel, 
associate professor of Mathematics, will teach this course which highlights multiple facets of the 
trades and crafts of a self-sufficient lifestyle. Topics will include seed-saving, bee keeping, 
canning, candle making, knitting, quilting and basket weaving.  These topics will be approached 
from a variety of disciplines: artistic, historical, scientific and cultural.  The Woodbine location 
will provide the perfect venue for the interactive demonstrations the course will offer its students, 
Vogel said. 

Vogel is also teaching an online course, “Children of the Holocaust,” which presents the events 
of the Holocaust from the perspective of the children’s experiences.  When asked about this 
course, Vogel emphasized the importance of Holocaust education in general and noted that 
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studying the children adds a deeper emotional connection to the material.   Although the focus 
of the course is on the Jewish children’s experiences, the course also considers the children of 
other victimized groups, including the German children of the Hitler Youth. 

Among the many other topics students can explore this summer are courses on cyber-security, 
personal and consumer finance, leadership strategy and change, criminal justice, digital 
photography and the economics of tourism. 
 
Registration for summer courses is currently open. A complete list of courses and useful links 
for information on housing and summer sessions can be accessed at stockton.edu/summer. 
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